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It is imperative that the public be aware that hand sanitizer products that contain methanol are
dangerous and potentially deadly and should never be used.

Please use this link, https://www.fda.gov/drugs/drug-safety-and-availability/fda-updates-hand-
sanitizers-methanol, to the FDA site to become informed on the dangers of using products

containing methanol.
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